
GPS L2C Inconsistencies

At around 5 AM Pacific Time (1 PM GMT) today (March 7th) the GPS satellites started 
transmitting inconsistent health information causing Swift Navigation receivers to exclude 
measurements from any satellites supporting the L2C signal. This has resulted in degraded 
or unavailable position information and decreased ability to achieve an RTK Fixed solution.

We have released a hot-fix firmware, v1.3.11 that incorporates a work-around for the issue 
while the USCG Navigation Center works to resolve the underlying cause. Please see this 
guide for instructions on how to upgrade. This issue impacts both the Piksi Multi and Duro® 
products.

Please note that the next major firmware release, v1.4 will also incorporate this fix and is 
due to be released on March 13th. We apologize for any inconvenience caused.
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https://support.swiftnav.com/customer/en/portal/articles/2757403-piksi-multi---upgrading-firmware
https://support.swiftnav.com/customer/en/portal/articles/2757403-piksi-multi---upgrading-firmware

